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From: CouncilmemberGabriela
To: CC Public Comment
Subject: FW: Public Comment for 12/12/2022: Better transit and better governance
Date: Monday, December 12, 2022 9:40:15 AM

Good morning,
 
Our office received the below public comment for today’s special session.
 
Take care,
Laura
 
Detroit City Council Member Gabriela Santiago-Romero ‐ District 6
Coleman A. Young Municipal Building
2 Woodward Ave., Suite 1340, Detroit, MI 48226
Phone: (313) 224-2450
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From: cindy darrah <cindydarrah@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2022 7:22 PM
To: CouncilmemberCalloway <CouncilmemberCalloway@detroitmi.gov>; Scott Benson <bensons@detroitmi.gov>; Coleman A. Young <Coleman.Young@detroitmi.gov>; CouncilmemberGabriela <CouncilmemberGabriela@detroitmi.gov>; Gabriela Santiago-Romero <gabriela4mi@gmail.com>; CouncilmemberJohnson <CouncilmemberJohnson@detroitmi.gov>; CouncilMemberSheffield <CouncilMemberSheffield@detroitmi.gov>; CouncilmemberWaters <CouncilmemberWaters@detroitmi.gov>;
Councilmember Tate <CouncilmemberTate@detroitmi.gov>; agnes hitchcock <callemout@ymail.com>; ciyclerkhelpdesk@dtroitmi.gov; colemanyoung@detroitmi.gov; zerowaste@detroitmi.gov
Subject: Public Comment for 12/12/2022: Better transit and better governance
 
‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍ ‍
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerStart

ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerEnd

mailto:CouncilmemberGabriela@detroitmi.gov
mailto:CCPublicComment@detroitmi.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgoo.gl%2Fmaps%2FX6AJ9LhwM9eFaGGn9&data=05%7C01%7Cgilbertand%40detroitmi.gov%7C9734078c5a7c4ae97e7008dadc4ec46f%7Ce154a7601d2d4ef68fd3ebc8b4ef31fd%7C0%7C0%7C638064528171668025%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ac0uNGLzcKpQtbwmHJFqSI6Z93QiT0CXWGyWbMq06YE%3D&reserved=0







